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Weekly Newsletter – November 26 2020 
 

Yarmouth C.E. Primary 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet  

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian 

love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout 

their lives. 

 http://fosay.co.uk                                Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger 

                                              Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 

 

RESPECT ● DETERMINATION ● RELATIONSHIPS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

  Nov 26 – PTFA AGM 

Dec 8 – Christmas Dinner 
(Yarmouth) 

Dec 8 – Christmas Mufti Day 
(Yarmouth) 

Dec 9 – Christmas Dinner 
(Freshwater) 

Dec 9 – Christmas Mufti Day 
(Freshwater) 

Dec 11 – Christmas Jumper 
Day 

Dec 18 – Last day of term 

Jan 04 – First day of term 

 

 

Letters Home 

  

Psalms 25:4 

Show me your ways, Lord, 
teach me your paths. 

Attendance Matters 
 

Our attendance is recorded in line with the Education Wel-
fare guidelines. 

 
Whole School Attendance to Date 95.91% 

 
Congratulations to Blue Class at Freshwater 

 who achieved attendance last week of 100% 
 

Congratulations to Blue Class at Yarmouth 
 who achieved attendance last week of 99.33% 

 

School Admissions 2021 

Is your child due to start school in September 2021?  If you 
are currently looking for a primary school place and wish 
to name Yarmouth as one of your options.  Please be 
aware that Yarmouth has a Supplementary Information 
Form which should be completed.  Please contact the 
school office if you would like a copy sent to you. 
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Important News 

 

 

 

In the Community 

 Forest Fables at 
Mottistone Manor – 
page 3 

Christingle  

Our Christingle service this year will be held at school on 
4th December. In preparation for this, could all children 
bring an orange into school during the week of the 30th 
November. All children will be making their Christingles on 
the morning of the 4th December.   

As in previous years, we welcome donations for The 
Children’s Society. 

Christmas   

As a school we are aware that Christmas will be a little 
different this year & would like to reassure you that we 
intend to make it as good as possible. We will therefore be 
putting a Christmas tree in the foyer of each school & we 
will also be encouraging each class to decorate their own 
classrooms. As we head closer to Christmas, there will be 
parties organised & fun activities in each bubble group. 

Christmas Cards 

From the 1st December the children are able to bring into 
school, Christmas cards they wish to send to their friends. 
There will be a post box in each classroom for them to put 
them into. Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept 
any Christmas cards after the 11th December. This is to 
allow us enough time to quarantine the cards, before 
sending them home with the children during the last week 
of term.     

Christmas Jumper Day 

On the 11th December we will be taking part in Christmas 
jumper day, should you child have a Christmas jumper 
they would like to wear. As in previous years, we welcome 
donations for Save the Children. 
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